
Dear Sir, 

could I please register my objection to the licensing application submitted by the 

above business. 

The grounds upon which I choose to object is the nuisance category. 

I fear that the extending of the licence and opening hours will lead to much more 

general litter and waste food being left in the area, and therefore the possibility of the 

increase in the incidence of vermin. In addition, there will be an increase in the noise 

and disturbance, in the small hours of the morning, throughout the week. 

 


